
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
BLUFFDALE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION  

 
 February 7, 2018 
 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Bluffdale City Planning Commission meeting for 
February 7, 2018 has been cancelled. 
  

 
      Dated: February 2, 2018 

 
      Grant Crowell, AICP 
      City Planner/Economic Development Director 


